We couldn’t have done it without you!

AVERY special thank you is extended to the “Not Just a Quilt Show" Committee
and Volunteers. Participant evaluation forms from the event listed you as #1!
Also, thank you to Lynn Ruigrok, Patty Pizziola and the provincial staff for ali
their help and to Martin Chiarot of Cornerstone Events for his assistance.

Working together with Vendors, our ROSE Program Partners, Community
organizations and Door Prize Donors - we enjoyed a great event!

Afull report will be included in “The Connecting Link” after the August Board
Meeting.

Quilt Show Co- Chairs,
Joy Trimble & Cindy Lockhart

COI/lg ratulations /
Congratulations to Marjorie Speers of Orangeville. 8
Her quilt was selected as the Viewer's Choice at
‘Not Just a Quilt Show". Her quilt, called “Song

drds”, was designed by Sandy Small Proudfoot of
rangeville. Honourable mention also goes to Corinne
Croxall of Uxbridge with her quilt called “Hunter's Star’,
Jean Murphy of Cookstown with her pink and white cross-
stitch quilt and to June Petch of Gilford with her quilt called
‘Country Bride”. The votes on these quilts were very close.

P

Top: Garfield Dunlop, MPP Simcoe North,
was made an hanourary Wi Member by the
local Wi's several years ago for his ongoing
supportand dedication to the organization.
He was on hand to help kick off the grand
opening of “Not Just a Quilt Show”.

Middle: Wanita Halliday (Gillies Hill Wi)
helps hang the quilts on display before the
show opens.

Left: Anne Dyas, Donna Russett and
volunteers get the decorations prepared to
make the building sparkle!



